_It's Time to Speak Qut

May 7, 2015

It is imperative that we choose a new way to fund and provide services to those in

need. This patchwork approach is inefficient and ineffective. If our state’s financial
situation is unstable, then the programs we offer are likewise unstable and
unsustainable. If we continue to cater to special interest groups despite our precarious
financial situation, we will further disrupt our tax base, which will exacerbate the
situation. If we do not begin to streamline the programs we offer to our citizens in need
by identifying the ones that provide the most assistance in a more efficient way, then the
State of Connecticut will continue to lag behind many other states that provide a better
value. If not now, then when?

Sincerely,

Phil Gosselin
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